
 

 

Funding for EMCR activities through the Theo Murphy Initiative 
(Australia) 
 

Applications for funding by the Theo Murphy Initiative (Australia) to deliver activities that support 
early- and mid-career researchers (EMCRs) are now OPEN!  EMCRs are invited to submit proposals to 
receive funding for activities to be delivered in the period early September 2022 – August 2023. 

 

In its 2022–2023 round, the Theo Murphy Initiative (Australia) will fund interdisciplinary activities 
that provide research and career development opportunities for EMCRs in Australia. There are three 
streams of funding available: 

 

Stream 1: Flagship activities 

Funding for a maximum of two activities to be delivered, including full support of the Academy 
Secretariat.  

 

Stream 2: Amplify activities 

Direct funding for activities being delivered by other organisations, creating a partnership relation 
between the Academy and the organisation driving the activity.  

 

Stream 3: Participation support 

Available funding for caring, accessibility and mobility grants for EMCRs from underrepresented 
groups to enable their attendance to an event or activity that will support their career development. 
This round of funding will be open periodically throughout the year. 

 

Successful Flagship and Amplify activities will work in conjunction with the Australian Academy of 
Science’s Secretariat to deliver the activity. Successful activities will be branded as part of the Theo 
Murphy Initiative (Australia). 

 

Activities can be held anywhere in Australia or online. If you need inspiration to design your activity, 
we invite you to view recent activities delivered as part of the Theo Murphy Initiative (Australia).  

 

https://www.science.org.au/opportunities/conference-and-lecture-funding/theo-murphy-initiative-australia
https://www.science.org.au/news-and-events/events/theo-murphy-initiative-australia


Check out all the details and get your thinking caps on. Get inspired, submit your ideas and help 
provide tangible benefits to EMCRs.  

 

You can find out more about the available funding streams and the list of activity formats here.  

If you have any questions, please contact the Academy as early as possible at emcr@science.org.au. 
 

 

Applications close 5pm AEST on Friday 12 August 2022   

 

Apply 
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